
Dear Salida Council, 

We'd like the Mesa Dr Cul de Sac closed for the band to set up in the street and so that we can set up 
sun/rain shades and a couple of tables for food. We'd also like for people to be able to hangout in the 
street on foot or set up camp chairs for si�ng to see the band. This is a neighborhood party so everyone 
in the neighborhood (Mesa Village) has been invited and everyone who lives on Mesa Dr cul de sac has 
approved the road closure. 

Best,  

Lauri Gorder 

See Map below on where the closure will be: 

 

 




